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City of Wharton Flood Debris Collection 

Wharton, TX, September 20, 2017 –  

Due to the flooding caused by Hurricane Harvey, the City of Wharton has a contractor for 

debris collection that has begun collections in the heaviest hit areas of the city.  Waste 

Corporation of America (WCA) is collecting house hold garbage but has suspended 

heavy brush pick up until further notice.  To ensure proper and timely collection, please 

see that all flood debris is kept separate from any other garbage.  The collection service 

will not be able to pick up household garbage and WCA will not be able to collect any 

mixed trash piles.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you due to 

this flooding event and ask for your patience during this time.  For questions, please call 

the City of Wharton at 979-532-2491. 
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